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Thank you, CARE Grant, for adding to culture building in the STEM Center. Students cannot find the 
support they need when they don’t know who to ask. Being uniform lets students know we are the 
same team and anything they can ask of one, they can ask of all of us. The STEM Center logo is visually 
catchy, and our names below the logo allow students the comfort of knowing what to call us, even the 
first time we meet. We foresee being more noticeable at recruitments and community events, spreading 
the word about the support Chabot offers through the STEM Center. 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 


